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I write to state my opinion that CPD as it stands is easily rorted or is corrupted by commercial
motives from drug companies. I therefore urge the board to abandon CPD as a method of ensuring
standards and replace it with a system of regular examination with standards, teaching material and
examination marking all under the control of the board.
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